Date: March 12, 2015

Authorization Letter

To whom it may concern,

We, the undersigned, Pebble Technology Corporation, hereby authorize Eric Huang of Quanta
Computer Inc., to act on our behalf in all matters relating to all processes regarding the Industry Canada
certification and the Federal Communications Commission certiﬁcatic;n under the mentioned Company
Number and Grantee Code with any communication needed by the national authority. Any and all acts carried

out by Eric Huang of Quanta Computer Inc., on our behalf shall have the same effects as acts of our own.

Y rvses vnenrner Wisrent Baoges VG A
1L Lompany Number: 108035A

FCC Grante Code: RGQ

If you have any question regarding the authorization, please don’t hesitate to contact us.

Thank you!

Sincerely yours,

O

Eric Migicovsky / CEO

Pebble Technology Corporation
Tel: 4155086773

Fax: 4087570890

E-mail: eric@getpebble.com




